
                                                                                                      

 

     

    

 

  
 

  
 

   

 
 

            

  
 

       

  
    

 
             

          
          

      

 
           
             

  
 

            

             
          

   
 

           
              

           

          
              

            

              
        

         

 

    
   

  

 
 

 

 Ottawa (Canada) 

K1A 0E4 

Bryan Purcell  April 19, 2021 
Vice President 

Toronto AtmosphericFund 
75 Elizabeth Street 
Toronto, ON M5G 1P4 

Subject: GTHA EV Charging Fund – Application to the Zero Emission Vehicle 

Infrastructure Program 

File Number: ZA-334, Toronto AtmosphericFund 

Dear Bryan Purcell, 

I am pleased to advise you that your application dated December 10, 2020, for the 

above mentioned project, has been conditionally approved for funding consideration 
by Natural Resources Canada (NRCan), subject to the successful negotiation and 
execution of a written Contribution Agreement. 

Until a written agreement is signed by both parties, no commitment or obligation 
exists on the part of NRCan to make any financial contribution to your organization’s 

proposed project. 

Please note that expenditures incurred between the date of this Letter of Conditional 

Approval and the date on which a Contribution Agreement is signed by Canada fall 
outside the Eligible Expenditure Period and they are not eligible for reimbursement 
by NRCan. 

In the coming weeks, we will prepare a draft Contribution Agreement for your 
review. Please note that in accordance with the directives you will have six months to 
negotiate and sign a Contribution Agreement. NRCan will not accept any changes to 

the provisions of our standard template agreement unless your legal counsel 
provides a legal rationale for the changes. We will only consider changes in cases 
where the existing provisions create a legal impediment to you entering into the 

agreement. Minor changes can be made to the details of the schedules in the 
agreement, namely the Statement of Work, Eligible Expenditures, Budget and 
Reports, in order to ensure they properly reflect your project proposal. 
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I trust this letter clarifies the status of your organization's funding request under the 
Zero Emission Vehicle Infrastructure Program and NRCan’s requirements for the 
expenditure of funds under this Program. 

Should you have any questions or concerns with respect to the Program, please 
contact Louise Tanguay at louise.tanguay@canada.ca. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mollie Johnson 
Assistant Deputy Minister 

Low Carbon Energy Sector 

https://gcdocs.gc.ca/nrcan_rncan_dav/nodes/55488308/mailto%3ALouise.Tanguay%40canada.ca

